
 

 

July, 2025 

 

 

Notification of Change in Representative  

and  

Interpretation of Existing Contracts  

 

Thank you for your continued working relationship with us. 

 

We are writing to inform you that, effective July 29, 2025, our company has undergone 

a change in leadership as outlined below. 

Please be assured that this change will not affect the validity or enforceability of any 

contracts previously executed between your company and ours. All existing agreements 

shall remain in full force and effect. We kindly ask for your continued cooperation in 

this regard. 

Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to 

contact our designated representative. 

We look forward to your continued support and partnership. 

 
 

Details of Change 

Position Before Change After Change 

Chairman & CEO Naokazu Saito — 

President Hiroaki Suzuki — 

President & CEO — Hiroaki Suzuki 

 

Sincerely, 

Hiroaki Suzuki 


